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In response to a partial reopening of schools from June 1st and providing some face 
to face support for Year 10 and Year 11, the following additions have been made 
to our behaviour policy. All of the following expectations have been put in place to 
ensure the safety of all pupils and staff. 
 
Pupils should: 
 
 -Respect the revised day to day expectations of the class ‘pods’ and wider school  
- Adhere to the revised rules and expectations for entering and exiting the school 
site 
- Stay in their own rooms unless directed otherwise 
 - Only interact with others in their own pods throughout the school day 
- Obey social distancing rules at all times, in and out of the class pods  
- Follow hygiene rules, including washing hands when asked to throughout the day. 
 
 
 Be aware of and follow expected self-care and health needs: 
 
- Pupils should inform a member of staff should they feel unwell, develop a 
continuous cough or lose their sense of smell or taste 
- Pupils should use tissues when sneezing or coughing and dispose of them in bins 
and wash their hands thoroughly (for at least 20 seconds) after use  
- Pupils should only use their own resource packs, not interfering or touching any 
other resources or equipment  
- All items used by any pupil should be sanitised / cleaned after each pupil’s use 
-Under no circumstances should pupils spit whilst in school or on school 
property; purposeful sneezing or coughing at other pupils or staff will result in 
the pupil being asked to leave immediately. 
 
Pupils will be given reminders of these expectations throughout the day as we 
understand that these expectations are new and may not come naturally at first, 
however, we must ensure that these expectations are adhered to as much as is 
reasonably possible in order to keep our pupils and staff safe. 
 
Sanctions:  
 
We are operating a zero tolerance approach to this guidance and deliberate non-
compliance or posing a continued threat to others will result in the pupil being 
asked to leave and parents will be contacted. Depending on the severity of the 
incident, the pupil may be asked to continue their learning remotely. 
 
 


